Regublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region IT — Cagayan Valley
Schools Division of Nueva Vizcaya

November 11, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._440 s. 2024

Corrigendum to DM No. 467, S. 2024PARTICIPANTS TO THE “PROJECT ARH
(Advocating Responsible Health Choices). Reaching the Youth through
their Peer to promote well-informed decision making.”

TO: Chief of School Governance and Operations Division
Chief of Curriculum Implementation Division
School Health and Nutrition Unit
Youth Formation Division
Public Schools District Supervisors/DICs
Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. This office informs the field that the conduct of “PROJECT ARH (Advocating
Responsible Health Choices). Reaching the Youth through their Peer to
promote well-informed decision making,” which was originally scheduled on
November 12-13, 2024 is indefinitely postponed due to Severe Tropical Storm Nika
to ensure safety of our learners and all concerned.

2. The field will be notified of the new schedule of the activity through a
memorandum.

3. Wide and immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

RELEASED

Date: (J|1™*

Address: Quezon St., Don Domingo Maddela, Bayombong, Nueva Vizcaya
Telephone Nos.: (078) 362-0106, 09171589

% Email Address: nuevavizcayai@deped.gov.ph

Website: www.deped-nv.com.ph
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